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6th February 2024 
 
After School Tag Rugby Club 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Year 3 and 4 
 
On Tuesday 20th February until the Easter holiday, we will be starting an after 
school Tag Rugby club with a qualified coach from Inspire+ taking the lead. 
This will run until 4.30 pm and children should be collected from the doors 
near the school office. 
 
Your child should have their PE kit in school, although it is advised that the 
children wear separate kit and trainers as they could get muddy on the field.  
 
The club is open to both boys and girls and there will be 20 places which will 
be allocated on a first come first served basis. Please complete the form 
under payment items on ParentPay if you would like your child to participate. 
You will be notified by ParentPay if your child has been allocated a place on 
Friday 9th February. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Mason 
Head teacher 
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